
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

CERTIFIED ISO 9001 

CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF FIJI 
 

NOTICE TO STAKEHOLDERS 
 

CLOSURE OF CAAF OFFICE  

 

The CAAF HQ will be closed today, 14th November 2023, from 0100pm 
due to the impending Tropical Cyclone Mal and will resume subject to 
favorable weather conditions. 
 
Please check the CAAF Website and CAAF Facebook/ LinkedIn pages 
for details on our opening hours for Wednesday 15/11/23. 
 

STAY SAFE 

 
 

THANK YOU 


